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Announcements

Re-enrollment Edition
Thanks to all who attended the Open House on Thursday. As we finish the
23-24 year strong, I hope you are equally as excited as we are for the 24-25 school year. It is a joy to
work unto the Lord as we refine our identity and purpose as BCA. I want to reiterate our commitment
to Christ-centered, classical, and covenantal education. We are looking forward to growing with and
alongside all of our BCA families, now and in the days, weeks, months, and years to come.

I would like to point you to areas on our website that are new and important for today and for planning
for the 24-25 school year. Some of these were explained at Open House. If you have questions or
need clarification, don’t hesitate to reach out.

1. The Online locker has a link to Re-enrollment Page

2. The Re-enrollment Page has information for next year: re-enrollment instructions, tuition & fee
schedule, school calendar, and our new Family Handbook.

3. The new Family Handbook has been updated to include a revised mission statement, our first
vision statement, an updated philosophy of education, dress code, and other minor revisions
throughout. Please make sure you read the entire handbook.

4. Click here for our updated High School page. I encourage ALL families to read about our High
School program- it is the culmination of the learning and groundwork laid in the Grammar
(elementary) and Logic (middle school) years. While we are not anti-”college and career ready”,
you will not hear us use that phrase. We intentionally neglect to use trending progressive
educational terms in hopes of painting the picture of what our educational focus and intentions
truly are. A classically educated student is certainly ready for college and career… but our aims
are much wider and higher. They are eternal.

5. On this page: 24-25 Information, you can read about the Pilot Programs for homeschool
families we are offering next year as a way to gauge and evaluate potential new offerings and
programs. This year, we have had the joy of opening our doors to homeschool families through
our volleyball team and our part-time highschool offerings. These instances have proven to be
mutually beneficial. Every program’s impact on our school is evaluated, re-evaluated, and
considered when planning for the future.

6. The Knight School had an information table setup at the open house. They will be a special
guest during our summer camp program this year! Keep an eye out for more information about
ALL our summer camp offerings as we approach the summer months.

7. Last, but certainly not least, please visit our updated Chapel page to read about how our Chapel
program is purposefully connected to our Mission and Vision.

OTHER IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS

● Parent-Teacher Conference Feedback: https://forms.gle/j74Tqz7PLgQXuvhUA
● Date Change: Literature Week

○ March 11-15- A week of Literature fun. Details coming next week!
○ Paper Pie Book Fair will return
○ March 14th @ 6:00 - Night of the Arts
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